
 

 MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: April 27, 2021 

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 
I am happy to report The Legacy at North Augusta remains free from COVID-19. Our team member 

who was traveling has returned and tested negative before reentering the country and received a 

second negative test upon returning to the community.  

Some of our sister communities are experiencing small outbreaks again. We are grateful everyone in 

our care remains healthy; however, it is a good reminder that COVID-19 is still a very real threat to 

communities like ours, and I appreciate everyone’s diligence and compliance in keeping The Legacy 

free from the virus.  

If you would like to be vaccinated and are looking for an appointment, Augusta Health is taking 

appointments here: https://vaccinate.augustahealth.com/vaccine-appointments/. Additionally, many 

pharmacies in the area are carrying the vaccine including Walgreens, Martin’s Pharmacy and 

Walmart.  

As you consider visiting The Legacy, please keep in mind that we require everyone to schedule a time 

to visit instead of just stopping by.  If you have trouble with scheduling, feel free to contact us at  

540-885-5454 for assistance.    

To schedule a visit with an assisted living resident, visit: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits  

To schedule a visit with a resident in memory care, visit: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040c44adad28abf85-memory  

To schedule a virtual visit, go to: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits  

All updates may be found online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org.  
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